
CITY OF PRAIRIE CITY 
WORKSHOP MINUTES 

MARCH 6, 2019 
 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Prairie City, Jasper County, Iowa, met on February 6, 2019, at 
City Hall for a workshop at 5:24 p.m. 
 
Those present were:  Mayor:  Chad Alleger and Council Members: Kuecker, Lee, Lindsay, 
McDonald and Taylor.  Also in attendance: City Administrator/Chief of Police Bartello (via telephone) 
and Deputy Clerk Voeller, City Librarian Ponder, MSA Andrew Inhelder, News reporter Jamee Pierson, 
and Resident Travis Landwehr 
 
Council discussed agenda items and asked for more details to be provided by the Council 
meeting next week Wednesday.  
 
Bartello said he is waiting to hear from DMACC regarding the Prairie Heritage Development, 
LLC. 
 
A public workshop will be held on Wednesday, March 13, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. to discuss different 
routes for the Red Rock Prairie Trail and the electronic two sided informational sign. 
 
Councilor Lee and Travis Landwehr presented ideas on the possible car wash and wondered if 
the City could lower utility rates. 
 
Ponder informed the Council of a necessary change to an Ordinance outlining who can serve on 
the Library Board. This will be added to the agenda for next Wednesday. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Councilor McDonald moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 p.m. 
Councilor Taylor seconded the motion. On roll call, the motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Emily Voeller 
Deputy Clerk 


